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July 5, 1960 

The regular monthly meeting of the Church Council of United 

Evangelical Church was held on Tuesday, July 5th, at Marcus Strovel 1s 

Shore. 

FINANCE: 

Those in attendance were: /' ~s D /2,.6.< 15,.; r A-.,- /lb~ Le;v.,.;c,(,. rT~ O r ,J '7 

Albert Fader, 
Ernest Jones 
John Will 
George Hammerbacher 
George Smith 
Louis Mueller 
William Koehler 
Marcus Strevel 
Maxim Hoffmann 
Norman Fritze 
William Bark 
Wilbert J. Ermer 
Ed Schwartz and 

J'1166-'rr,J6 

Rudy Diamond, representatives of 
the Sunday School 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 

The financial statement was read, discussed and approved. 

REPORTS OF COMMITTEES: 

- Progress reported 

ENVELOPES: - Envelopes for 1961 are now in the Office. 

AUDITING: - Progress 

CHARITY: - Progress reported. 

CALENDAR: Mr. Fred Gross has been granted permission to use the 
J}-1~1)~ 1111 

Church and the Fellowship Hall on Saturday, August6th. 

FELWdSHIP: Progress reported. 

CANVASS: Progress 

RELIGIOUS EDUC ~TION: 

Seventy children were enrolled in Vacation Bible School and a 

very successful attendance was reported. 
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Edward Schwartz introduced Rudy Diamond as the new representative 

to the Council from the Sunday School. 

It is announced that the summerattendance in the Sunday 

School classrooms is about normal for this time of year. 

INTER-ORGANIZATION: Progress is being made. 

PROPERTY: 
f),1 frJn n L IJ I 

Mr. M. ~;amabel submitted an estimate of $800.00 to repair 

the sidewalk in front of the Church and Parsonage. Other estimates 

will be obtained and submitted. A motion was made by Ernest J nes 

and seconded by Wm. Koehler, to purchase pews for the Quiet Room at a 

cost of $567.00- Motion was carried. 

MUSIC: 

Mr. Donald Schnader, has submitted a letter of resignation 

as Choir Director of United Evangelical Church. A motion was made by 

William Bark and seconded by Maxim Hoffmann that we accept Mr. Schnader's 

resignation. The motion was carried. 

Mr. Norman Fritze has advertised in the newspaper and already 

has received several applications. These persons will be contacted and 

the most likely applicants will be auditioned as soon as possible. 

PULPIT COMMITTEE: 

Rev. Antal was present at this meeting and the Council had a long 

and interesting discussion with him in reference to the Associate 

Pastorship of our Church. Other ministers have been contacted as of this 

date. 

COMMUNIC I\.TIONS: 

None received. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 
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NEW BUSINESS: 

A moti0n was made by Mr. Marcus Strevel and seconded by Mr. Norman 

Fritze that we accept the persons listed on the attached sheet as members 

of United Evangelical Church. The motion was carried. 

There being no further business a motion was made by Mr. George 

Hammerbacher and seconded by Mr. John Will, that the meeting be adjourned. 

The meeting was closed with a word of benediction by Rev. Antal. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Wi~~ 
Recording Secretary 
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